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Dear Senate Committee on Education,  

I support SB 1583 that prohibits discrimination on what books are available to our 

children.   The bill doesn't take away the influence of parents, but if banning is 

allowed, it discriminates against students who might choose to read those books. I 

hope Oregon never becomes a place where we ban books.  


